
 

STARTING SCHOOL 

SEPTEMBER 2025 

Hill View Primary School is delighted to 

invite families with children starting school in 

September 2025 to our open sessions. There 

is no need to book, just come along and 

meet us! 

If you are unable to attend an open session, we can organise a tour 

for you. Please email office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk or call 

01202 514109. 

Thursday 3
rd
 October 2024 (4:00-4:30pm) 

Thursday 24th October 2024 (4:00-4:30pm) 

Monday 11th November 2024 (4:00-4:30pm) 

Thursday 9th January 2025 (4:00-4:30pm) 

mailto:office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk

